

# CTIIP Schedule

Week	Dig Path& IQS	Pilot Challenge	Co-clinical	Quality Assurance	Documentation	Other Events
<del>February 8-12</del>						
<del>February 16-19</del>						
<del>February 22-26</del>						
<del>February 29</del> March 4	create data loader API					03/04 meeting, Reza out of the office
<del>March 7-11</del>						03/07 Community call, Ulli out of the office
<del>March 14-18</del>		complete ePAD integration				
<del>March 21-25</del>	deploy caMic on Azure  demo caMic installation during CTIIP coordination meeting	Ground truth annotation				
<del>March 28</del> <del>April 1</del>						
<del>April 4-8</del>						04/04 Community call
<del>April 11-15</del>			Contract ends			QIN Annual Meeting, QIN CTIIP open meeting, CTIIP F2F meeting
<del>April 18-22</del>	integrate with codaLabs	complete caMicroscope integration	-----			
<del>April 25-29</del>			-----	It should not be a problem.		
<del>May 2-6</del>			-----			05/02 Community call
<del>May 9-13</del>			-----			
<del>May 16-20</del>		Demo Medici to QA and Doc	-----			
<del>May 23-27</del>			-----	QA can be ready for testing.		QA schedule by Reza Mehri
<del>May 30</del> June 3		Challenges ready for private access	-----			
<del>June 6-10</del>			-----			
<del>June 13-17</del>			-----			06/06 Community call
<del>June 20-24</del>			-----			06/22 CTIIP presents at CBIIT Speaker Series
<del>June 27</del> July 1			-----			

July 5-8			-----			07/06 CTIIP presents at CBIIT Speaker Series
<del>July 11-15</del>			-----			
<del>July 18-22</del>			-----			
<del>July 25-29</del>			-----			
<del>August 1-5</del>	8/4 Datascope for UC Davis data set up		-----			
<del>August 8-12</del>		8/10 security issues scheduled to be fixed. Initiate rescan.	-----			
<del>August 15-19</del>	start rescheduling Datascope re-scan		-----			
<del>August 22-26</del>	caMicroscope testing (annotations etc) can start on -qa  schedule Datascope re-scan		-----			
<del>Aug 29-Sept 2</del>		Medici with caMicroscope and ePad integration will be ready for QA	-----			
September 6-9		Review code changes since last app scan and decide if another app scan is needed; most likely app scan will need to be done	-----			
September 12-16	all repositories in place (Github), 14-16 repositories		-----			
September 19-23			-----			
September 26-30	contract ends 9/30	contract ends 9/30	-----			